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Coin Operated Games Division

To: Distribution
From: Rick Moncrief )éz;/f'"///
Subject: Amplifone Meeting Minutes - March 6, 1984 Date: March 9, 1984

Attendees: J. Aubuchon, F. Becker, B. Bousmaha, C. Branham, T. Hale,
B. Hartman, D. Hawes, S. Mangat, P. McCarthy, D. Rekart, K. Renda,
D. Westerman, W. Woodworth

Next meeting: Tuesday, March 13, 1984 at 9 a.m. in upstairs conference
room of building 1501.

Color Raster Display

-A field service bulletin will go out today, 3/6, to the distributors
™ explaining the modifications.

-Bruce Hartman will call one of the distributors who has had problems
modifying displays and talk to the technician that actually performed the
work. Bruce will publish his findings in a memo.

-Monitors are going to begin being modified today for the upright FIREFOX
build that starts in two weeks.

-Pat McCarthy asked that Components review the Hanatrex and Mullard
displays for approval as soon as possible. If they are not approved,
Components should send them a letter explaining why their displays were
not approved.

Mullard is the cheapest display and delievery time is 30 days. Pat asked
if anyone knew where the two updated boards Mullard had sent for the two
displays tested previously by Components were. No one knew.

Components was given two Hanatrex displays in a frame.

Pat McCarthy will write and distribute a memo on the Hanatrex and Mullard
displays. Hanatrex needs to be notified that they need to resubmit their
monitor for UL approval if they decide to sell a frameless version.

-It is not necessary to match deflection boards to the tube and neck board
@m\ assembly.

-A copy of the white tracking specification will be given to Bob Bousmaha
so it can be added to the purchase specification.
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XY Color Display

-Ten TEMPEST games with the Wells Gardner displays will be modified and
tested in Singh Mangat's 200 room.

-Dennis Hawes asked that the modifications be performed to the published
instruction sheet his groups has written.

FCC

-Jamie Cook has sent a letter to the FCC which should extricate Atari from

any fine.

Video Disk Player Analog Board

-Engineering will examine the games in bldg. 735 that are exhibiting
problems.

-Games are being presently built without delay lines. When delay lines
are received in-house, distributors who have bought these games should be
shipped delay lines.

-The video disc cable hardware with a jack other than the present BNC will
be set up and shown to Carol Branham.

-An ECN will be written by PC Design to change the parts list so it matches
the bare board. Tim Hale will give his printout of all deviations written
against the video board to Tom Patten.

-Two zero ohm resistors (jumpers) will be on the universal video board.

Manufacturing can then cut out a jumper depending on what supply they are
using.

Switching Power Supply

-Version -17 will be signed off after this morning's meeting.

-Dave Westerman has checked on the capacitor that Woody Woodworth found to
have leads larger than holes on the PCB. Dave found these Spraque
capacitors out of spec. Bob Bousmaha will check into this.
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